
 

 

 

To 

Ms Kate Bimson 

Project Director 

Pymble Ladies School 

20 Avon Road 

Pymble NSW 2073 

 

Dear Ms Bimson 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pymble Ladies College - Grey House Precinct (SSD-17424905) –  

Notice to modify development consent (SSD-5314) under s 67(3) of the EP&A Regulation 

 

We refer to your letter received on 3 August 2022 giving notice to the Independent Planning 

Commission (Commission) of the proposal to modify development consent SSD-5314 (SSD-5314) by  

Pymble Ladies College (the Applicant), pursuant to section 67 of the Environmental Planning and 

Assessment Regulation 2021 (EP&A Regulation).  

The Commission is the relevant consent authority to determine the development application (SSD 

17424905).  

We confirm receipt of the Applicant’s notice to modify SSD-5314, pursuant to section 67(3) of the 

EP&A Regulation.   

This notice operates, according to the terms of your letter received on 3 August 2022, to modify SSD-

5314 to which it relates, pursuant to section 67(4) of the EP&A Regulation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
(Commissioner) (Commissioner) (Commissioner) 

Member of the Commission Member of the Commission Member of the Commission 

 

 


